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BOIL WATER NOTICE 
OKANAGAN FALLS WATER SYSTEM 

HODY DRIVE ONLY 
 

November 17, 2023 
 

The Regional District of Okanagan Similkameen, in consultation with Interior Health Authority, is issuing a 
Boil Water Notice for residents along Hody Drive within the Okanagan Falls Water System. This is in 
response to a water main break on the morning of November 17, 2023, which resulted in loss of pressure 
within the distribution system in this area. Hody Drive is located in the Lower Zone, as per the map below. 
 

Residents may observe some discoloration or sediment in the water. If you experience dirty water, simply 
run a cold water tap only, preferably an outside tap and/or garden hose until the water runs clear, weather 
permitting. Minimizing the amount of hot water usage will limit the amount of sediments that could 
potentially settle out in your hot water tank. Residents may also wish to isolate in home treatment 
systems until turbidity has decreased to normal levels. In addition, residents should check the water 
quality before laundering clothing during this time to minimize potential staining or discoloration. 
 

Residents are reminded to use a safe alternate source of water for preparing baby formula for infants and 
young children due to the potential for elevated manganese levels. 
 

For further information, please contact the Utilities Department at 250-490-4106 or 250-490-4135 during 
regular business hours, Monday through Friday.   
 

For after-hours water emergencies, please call Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 

Thank you for your cooperation. 
 

Map – Water Zones 
 

 
Links: 

Map-Water Zones  /  Addresses-Upper and Lower Zones 
 

November 17, 2023 
RDOS Utilities Department 

https://www.rdos.bc.ca/assets/Uploads/MAP-Water-zones3.pdf
https://www.rdos.bc.ca/assets/Uploads/Upper-Lower-Zone-Addresses-OKFID.pdf

